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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Council Members 
 
FROM: Ben Kujala 
 
SUBJECT: BPA Transmission Rate Case 
 
 
The BPA acting Administrator, Eliot Mainzer, signed the Record of Decision for the BP-14 rate 
case on July 24th, 2013.  This rate case included the first transmission rate increase in six years.  
The increase will average 11 percent for transmission customers of BPA.  BPA staff will inform 
the Council on the key outcomes of the transmission portion of the BP-14 rate case. 
 
 


